CBI Guidelines for In-Person Attendance at Services & Programs  - UPDATE 3/8/22
UPDATE:
*MASK WEARING AT CBI IN-PERSON SERVICES & PROGRAMS IS NOW OPTIONAL
All attendees (aged 16 and older) at in-person services and events must be fully vaccinated and have had a Covid-19 booster. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]*The mask-wearing policy change does not apply to Religious School.
 
Attendance at In-Person services is limited to MEMBERS and GUESTS who are fully vaccinated and have had a Covid-19 Booster. (see details below)

When You Enter the Building:
· If you have not already done so, you MUST present your COVID vaccine card showing that you are fully vaccinated and that you received a Covid-19 booster. This applies to everyone aged 16 and over.

· Children, aged 5 and over must also show proof of full vaccination.

· An usher will mark your name in our roster to indicate that you have been fully vaccinated with the addition of a booster. You only need to show your vaccine card on your initial visit.

· Guests must present their vaccination card to the Usher every time they enter the building.

· If you arrive for services for the first time and do not present your vaccine card, you will be asked to leave the building.
·  We instead recommend that you access the service through the CBI Live Stream at cbitoledo.org – click on the Live Stream tab.

If the above guidelines preclude you from attending in-person services at CBI, you can instead watch the CBI live stream.
On your Computer, Tablet or Cell Phone:
Go to the CBI website, cbitoledo.org. At the top of the home page click on the “Live Stream” tab. When the page opens, you will be connected to the CBI Live Stream service.
On your Television:
You can also access the live stream services through your television if you have a “smart” TV, Roku or streaming stick which gives you access to YouTube. Click on the YouTube icon on your TV. When YouTube opens, search for “Congregation B’nai Israel – Sylvania, Ohio”. Note: A number of different “Congregation B’nai Israel” listings will appear. Be sure to click on the listing that has the photo of the open Jewish Star from the upper right wall as you enter the synagogue. We recommend that you “subscribe” to the channel so you can easily locate the live stream for future services. We also highly recommend connecting to the live stream service on your TV as it is the most immersive and closest experience, short of being in the synagogue.
